
 

 
 

 

4th June 2024 

 

Dear Parent 

 

RE: Y10 English Literature Commitment Sessions   

 

Since the beginning of Summer 1, your child has been set regular homelearning in 

English to revise ‘An Inspector Calls’, using the knowledge booklets they were provided 

with. They have then been tested weekly on the content of the booklet and recently sat 

a knowledge test to determine how well they know the play ready for their English 

Literature GCSE.  

 

Following the results of the knowledge assessment, your child’s English teacher has 

recommended that they attend English commitment sessions, every Thursday, 2.30pm-

3.30pm, this half term (6 weekly sessions). The first session will be Thursday 13th June 

2024, and the last, Thursday 18th July 2024. These sessions will be in the English block 

and your child should make their way there for the first session at 2.30pm.  

 

The commitment sessions are compulsory and have been planned to ensure that any 

gaps in knowledge are quickly addressed. In Year 11, ‘An Inspector Calls’ is one of the 

modules that your child will be assessed on in their English Literature GCSE 

examination, therefore it is essential that they attend to ensure they can succeed in this 

important examination. These sessions are certainly not intended as a sanction or 

punishment for your child; there are a variety of reasons why your child may have gaps 

in knowledge, which we understand.  The sessions are designed to be supportive and 

build confidence.  

 

We look forward to seeing your child at the first English Commitment Session on 

Thursday 13th June 2024.   

 

Many thanks for your support in ensuring your child is as well prepared as possible for 

their GCSEs.  

 

Yours sincerely 

M Morgan     L Smith 

Miss M Morgan       Mrs L Smith  

English KS4 Co-ordinator   English Head of Department 

 

 


